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Together, we
can build

stronger, more
inclusive

communities!

Develop a user-friendly and inclusive framework for community hub
creation, ensuring accessibility for all.
Collaborate with local organizations, businesses, and stakeholders to
build partnerships, creating a network of resources to meet diverse
community needs.
Provide customized support services like health, language assistance,
after-school programs, and mentoring to address specific needs of
scholars, staff, and families.
Seamlessly integrate community hubs into the academic environment,
aligning them with curriculum and classroom practices for a
harmonious connection between education and community
engagement.
Utilize marketing and communication strategies to promote community
engagement, encouraging participation from scholars, families, and
staff in hub initiatives.
Provide educators with training and support to effectively engage with
community hubs, contributing to their success.
 Establish a robust system to monitor and evaluate community hubs,
making data-driven decisions to continuously improve services.

Gateway Community Charters is working with our individual
schools to:

(916) 286-5130

5112 Arnold Ave. Ste A
McClellan, CA 95652
www.gcccharters.org
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Creating Individual Community Hubs: Improving
Services for GCC Scholars, Staff, and Families

Background

Challenge

Objectives

GCC schools serve a diverse range of communities, each with their own unique needs
and challenges. This diversity presents an opportunity to create individual
community hubs that provide tailored support to each community. By leveraging the
California Community Schools Partnership Program (CCSPP) grant, GCC schools can
further enhance their services and create robust community hubs.
The CCSPP grant is a valuable resource that supports schools in implementing
comprehensive, integrated services that address academic, health, and social needs
of students and families. By utilizing this grant, GCC schools can strengthen their
efforts in creating individual community hubs that foster collaboration, engagement,
and holistic development.

How might the GCC schools improve their services to their scholars, staff, and
families in order to create individual community hubs, with the support of the
California Community Schools Partnership Program (CCSPP) grant?

Increased satisfaction and engagement of scholars, families, and staff with the
community hubs.
Positive feedback and satisfaction from community organizations, businesses, and
other stakeholders.
Increased community engagement and involvement in the academic environment.
Improved academic achievement and progress towards academic goals.
Improved outcomes for scholars, families, and staff in each community.
Increased general health improvements for the neighborhoods where our schools
are located.
Increased opportunities for economic growth and workforce development.

For more information and to get involved, please contact: Erin.Marston@GCCCharters.org
Together, let's create thriving individual community hubs that meet the unique needs of each
community served by GCC schools!


